
Bur Oak    Bur Oak Secondary School 

      is proud to announce the   

  

Fourth Annual Bur Oak’s Closet 

 

This year’s goal is to provide graduation or prom attire 

and accessories to female students in need.  

To make a referral of a York Region student to Bur 

Oak's Closet, please complete the referral form by 

Tuesday, March 26, 2019.  For further information 

contact Vanessa Wonnacott (VP) 

vanessa.wonnacott@yrdsb.ca or Laurel Dodham 

(Guidance) laurel.dodham@yrdsb.ca   

To make a donation, please contact Bur Oak Secondary 

School. Gently used and age appropriate donations 

(dresses, pant suits, and accessories) would be 

appreciated by Tuesday, April 2, 2019.  We have a 

real need for smaller sizes. 

Female students referred to Bur Oak's Closet will be 

invited to Bur Oak Secondary School on Tuesday, 

April 16, 2019 between 12:30 - 3:00 p.m. 

Students will enjoy a variety of activities and light 

refreshments as they choose formal attire and 

accessories for graduation or prom night.  

Tuesday, 

April 16, 2019 

12:30 – 3:00 p.m. 
 

 

Bur Oak Secondary 
School 

 

933 Bur Oak Avenue, 
Markham 

 

905-202-1234 
 

 
 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfLAngZhTeE-0UI7bV9CjeYa231NHyWjZYDAISJ83X7yi69tg/viewform?usp=sf_link
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